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Dear Parents / Carers,

Seghill Crossing Closure - Saturday 27th April 2024 to Sunday 5th May 2024

I would like to remind you of the closure of the level crossing at Seghill on the above dates.

For those pupils who walk to Astley Community High School or Whytrig Middle School from Seghill the
level crossing is open to pedestrians. For those who travel by school transport, Northumberland
County Council have informed you of alternative routes and times.

Please allow additional time for your child’s journey to school, as all routes may be busier due to the
crossing closure.

I hope that the closure does not cause too much inconvenience to you. If I hear anything else I will of
course inform you.

Yours sincerely

John Barnes
Executive Headteacher
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